
UNAPPROVED 

 

PROSPECT HILL PASTURE TRUSTEES MEETING MINUTES June 24, 2015 
 
 
This meeting was called to order by Mary Lou Schmidt at 5:00pm at the Dummerston Community 
Center in Dummerston, Vermont. 
 
Members present:  Ed Anthes, Joe Cook, Steve Glabach, Zeke Goodband, Gurudharm Khalsa, Mary 
Lou Schmidt, Betsy Whittaker, Jerelyn Wilson 
 
Not present: Elizabeth Catlin, Cheryl Wilfong 
 
Also present: Laurie Frechette, Bill Schmidt 
 
Gurudharm reported on the recent meeting and site visit with Jeff Taylor from Vegetation Control 
Services. He proposes to use an ATV with a wagon hitched to the back to carry his equipment. The 
deeded right-of-way is too steep to access but the snowmobile trail would probably work.  
 
He proposes to cut all trees that are 18' and above with chainsaws and use herbicide on the 
stumps. Shrubs and foliage would be sprayed with herbicide. He does not believe that "excavation" 
of the area will work.  
 
His quote of $2200-2800 does not include the $250 fee for the site visit. The fee will be waived if 
he gets the contract. 
 
Ed and Gurudharm will mark/flag the area to be cleared. 
 
Steve agreed to approach Margaret Everitt about using the snowmobile trail access across her 
property. Access will only be needed for a few days per year. 
 
The next meeting will be held at 5pm on July 8th at the Town Office. 
 
There being no other business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 6:00pm. 
 
 
_______________________________ 
Approved 
 
 
_______________________________   
Mary Lou Schmidt 
 
 
_______________________________   
Zeke Goodband 
 
 
Submitted by:  Laurie Frechette, Selectboard Assistant 
 


